ROTARY

14 December 2012

Ms. Rima Khalaf, Executive Secretary

United Nations Economic and Social Commission for Western Asia
P.O. Box 11-8575,

Riad el-Solh Square

Beirut, Lebanon

Dear Ms. Khalaf:

I am pleased to inform you that Michel Jazzar has been reappointed by Rotary
International President Sakuji Tanaka and reappointed by 2013-14 President Ron D.
Burton as Rotary International’s Representative to the UN Economic and Social
Commission for Western Asia (ESCWA) through 31 December 2013.

We ask that you review Mr. Jazzar’s credentials and renew them through 31 December
2013. The contact information is provided below.

Michel Jazzar, RI Representative to ESCWA
P.O. Box 1951

Jounieh, Lebanon

Tel: 961-9-931773 or 961-6-570377

Fax: 961-9-931773

Email: jazzar@micheljazzar.com

If you need additional information, please contact Bryant Brownlee, Rotary International
External Relations Specialist, by telephone (+001-847-866-3023), fax (+001-847-556-
2125), or e-mail (bryant.brownlee@rotary.org).

incerely,
1\@\ v

John Hewko
General Secretary and Chief Executive Officer
Rotary International and The Rotary Foundation

cc: Michel P. Jazzar, RI Representative ESCWA



